
The Collins club would like to let all the players who have qualified for the National 
Strokeplay Finals know that all the days advertised for practice are the only ones 
available.  Our club is under strict scrutiny from the army and these dates have to be 
followed.  The Collins club regret this, but unfortunately we cannot change this.  So 
we ask that all players co-operate with the club on this issue.Thanking you all in 
advance. 
 

PRACTICE DATES AND TIMES FOR NATIONAL STROKEPLAY 
 
Junior qualifiers (Players only) 
 
Tuesday 15th September all day 
Wednesday 16th September all day 
Thursday 17th September, the course will close at 4pm 
 
Intermediate and Seniors (Players only) 
 
Tuesday 22nd September all day 
Wednesday 23rd September all day 
Thursday 24th September, course will close at 2pm 
 

• All players are asked to play 1 ball over 36 holes 

• Please check in with the army policeman at the main barrack gate to gain 
entry. 

• Upon entry we ask that all players sign in as it is the protocol before you play 

• Please adhere to social distance guidelines while playing on the course 

• Parking will be outside as there are no vehicles permitted into the Campfield 

• Free parking is available all down the left side of the gate and across the road 
on the right side up from the main barrack gate 

• If you park on the right side outside the Campfield gate you will require a 
parking disc 

• Collins club would ask people to adhere to these dates as it will not be 
possible to practice before these dates because of restrictions put on the club 
by the army 

• It is advisable to bring your Pitch and Putt Ireland registration card as you may 
be asked to produce it at the main gate 

• Thank you for your co-operation in advance 
 


